
A Message from the President 

 

Wasn't our holiday party a nice end of the year happening? If you want your gray 

cells challenged, just ask Rosie to test it. I’m always surprised at how much trivia I 

do not know. I had always wondered just what a sugar plum was, and now I know! 

Thank you Judy for organizing such a wonderful activity for us to enjoy! 

 

A big “thank you” to Laurie Shaw and Carol Ledja for organizing our Weaver 

House service project. 

 

Have you made any quilting resolutions for 2012? I am going to try and complete 

one UFO per month. Maybe we can have a month by month count.  

 

How about this for a new year’s resolution? Let’s reach out and meet a new person 

each month. 

 

Remember our January meeting is with Piedmont on the second Thursday, January 

8th at Starmount Presbyterian Church on West Market Street. See the program 

notes for more information.  

 
Happy New Year!! 
 
Debbie 
 
 

 
 

Gate City Quilt Guild 

Gazette 
 

Volume VII, Issue 1    January, 2015 

Guild Events 
 
 
January 8, 2015     
Thursday Guild Meeting 
 
Location 
Starmount 
Presbyterian Church 
West Market Street 
 
What to Bring to the 
Meeting: 
 
* Name Tag 
 
* Show and Tell 
 
 

http://mail.aol.com/35363-112/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=26945361&folder=NewMail&partId=5


 
 

News from your program chair 
-Remember that if you don’t feel comfortable rsvp’ing electronically for an upcoming workshop, just contact Diana by phone 
336-264-5523 or email her at smithdns@bellsouth.net. 
-GCQG is going on a road trip sometime in 2015!  Stay tuned and put forward any ideas. 
 

Date Speaker Lecture Workshop Website 
     
2015     
January 8,10***this 
is the second week 
in Jan 

Janice 
Pope 

TBD Pie and Ice 
cream(paper 
piecing) 
or Circle in a Square 
(appliqué) 
or 
Traveler’s Tote 

janicedpope.com 

Feb 5,6,7 Bonnie 
Hunter 

Scrap User System Easy Street  http://www.quiltville.com 

March 5,7 Linda 
Pool 

Trunk Show Cutwork Appliqué www.lindaslace.com 

April  2,4 Debby 
Kratovil 

  www.quilterbydesign.com 

May 7,9 Pizza 
Girls 

Trunk Show UFO day(not a 
workshop) 

quiltersgallery.ne 

June 4,6 Annette 
Ornelas 

 Tulip Dance www.southwindquilts.com 

Aug 6,8 Charity 
Group 

 Sit and Sew(not a 
workshop) 

 

Sept 3   ****Labor Day 
Weekend**** 

 

Oct 8,9,10 Paula 
Reid 

Confessions of an 
avid machine 
quilter 

Fluff and Stuff,Tequila 
Sunrise 

www.battsintheattic.com 

Nov  5     
2016     
March 3,4,5 Sue 

Nickels 
Machine Quilting 
for Today’s Quilts 

Machine Quilting 
Traditions, Baltimore 
Appliqué 

www.sue-nickels.com 

     
     

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:smithdns@bellsouth.net
http://www.quiltville.com/
http://www.quilterbydesign.com/


Update on January Meeting 
 

We will have a joint meeting with the Piedmont Quilt Guild on January 8, 
2014 at 7:00pm. 
The meeting will be held at Starmount Presbyterian Church located at 
3501 West Market Street in Greensboro. 
Our guest speaker will be Janice Pope. 
 
On January 10, a workshop featuring Janice Pope will be held at Studio 
Stitch. Cost of the workshop is $25.00 for members and non-members. 
Please contact Diana Smith for additional information about this 
program and workshop. 
 

 
 

Slate of Officers  
2015 

 

 President:  Debbie Feulner 
 President Elect:  Ruth Hamilton 
 Secretary:  Susanne Jordan 
 Treasurer:  Linda Chappell 
 Parliamentarian:  Barbara Wolfe 
 Community Service:  Susan Morris, Diane Jacobs, Sigrid Kenny 
 Historian:  Donna Paulson 
 Hospitality:  Judi Bastion 
 Librarian:  Barbara Hawthorne 
 Membership:  Kerry Foster 
 Newsletter:  Phyllis Griffin 
 Programs & Workshops:  Diana Smith & Miranda Slade 
 Publicity:  Valerie Paterson 
 Website:  Eileen Kane 
 
 

Website information: 

Eileen Kane is beginning to work on the guild’s website. She’s looking for images of 

quilt shows, guild meetings, charity quilting, holiday party, etc. Also, as 

information about events and details about workshops develop, please let her know 

so the website can be updated. Email her at info@gatecityquiltguild.org 

 

mailto:info@gatecityquiltguild.org


 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Happy Birthday to 

 
Kathryn Joyce  January 2 

Phyllis Griffin   January 7 

Caryn Wright   January 21 
 
 
 
 
 

  Paterson  M

2014 Gate City Quilt Guild Officers 
 

           

President   Marilyn Honeycutt 

President Elect  Debbie Fuelner 
Secretary   Susanne Jordan 
Treasurer   Janet Bailey 

Parliamentarian:   Dot Forsythe 
 
 

Guild Committee Chairs 
Community Service:   Jeanine Cheng & Sigrid Kenny  

Historian:     Nancy Paxton   
Hospitality:    Judi Bastion     
Librarian:     Nancy Miller     

Membership:    Ruth Hamilton     
Newsletter:    Phyllis Griffin 
Program/Workshops:   Diana Smith & Miranda Slade 

Publicity:     Ginger Karb    
Website:     Beth Thrift  

Quilt Show 2014:   Valerie Paterson & Ruth Hamilton     

 



Reminder 

 

We will have a board meeting of new and “out” going board members on Sunday, 

January 11th at 2:00 PM. 

The Glenn McNairy Branch library at 4860 Lake Jeannette Road will be our meeting 

place. If you are an outgoing board member please bring your "notebook" with past 

information pertinent to your job. 

Thank you. 
 

Request for assistance 
 

Dear Fellow Quilters, 
Can you help me or give me some directions to pursue with the following request that came to me: 
A friend contacted with the following: 
 
"Since my grandfather’s passing we have been working in his house trying to deal with all the stuff [his wife had 
died many years before, but he remained in the family home]. 
 
There are a lot of textiles (old clothes, lace doilies, table clothes, generational family linens, drapery etc) that Mom 
cannot seem to part with. She has many memories of these items and she holds them with great value. After all, 
textiles have been an ongoing constant in her life. 
 
Long story short, I was hoping that I could reuse these in a gift that would be useful and meaningful to her (and 
give her an excuse for letting them go). My first thought was a quilt but I'm afraid she would never use it although 
I think it would be a wonderful heirloom. So I think throw pillows may be the solution. 
 
Would you or do you know anyone who would be willing to help me with this? There are sources online, but I am 
leery of using their services. Of course I am willing to pay and can provide the pillow inserts (I have a good 
source.)” 
 
So, I am open to any suggestions. I have no experience with this, and have never made a pillow. If you have any 
suggestions about where she could get pillows made, or other ideas about what to do with all of these items, 
please let me know, and I will pass them on. If any of you would like to do some of this I think my friend would 
be happy to have you involved. My email is vbkarb@msn.com <mailto:vbkarb@msn.com> 
 
Thanks, 
Ginger Karb 
Virginia B. Karb 
vbkarb@msn.com 
3918 Hazel Lane 
Greensboro, NC 27408 
336.282.3301 

mailto:vbkarb@msn.com
mailto:vbkarb@msn.com
mailto:vbkarb@msn.com


Dr. Judy Rashid has reached out to the guild hoping to find some help. She 

has a vintage quilt that is in need of repair. Eileen Kane has images if 

you would like to see those, she can send them to you - her email is 

info@gatecityquiltguild.org. 

 

Dr. Rashid's contact information is drjudy.rashid@gmail.com. Or if you 

know of someone who repairs quilts, please send their contact information 

to Dr. Rashid. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Deadline 
December 20, 2014 

Send your contributions and info to share to 
griffip1@bellsouth.net 

 
 

 
 

Newsletter Advertising 
The cost is per month for either newsletter or website 

Ad size   Member Non-member 
Business card  no charge $ 5.00 
1/4 page  $3.75  $ 7.50   
1/2 page  $6.25  $12.50   
Full page  $12.50  $25.00

   

 

 
Guild Meetings are held: 

 
1st Thursday of the month (except 

July) 
 

6:30 pm Social and Shopping 
7:00 pm Meeting begins 

 

Studio Stitch 
Brassfield Shopping Center 

3715 Battleground Ave, Greensboro 
 

www.gatecityquiltguild.org 
gatecityquiltguild@AOL 

 
Gate City Guild phone      336-937-0384 

 
Mailing Address:  
Gate City Quilt Guild 
P. O. Box 29196, Greensboro, NC 27429 

mailto:info@gatecityquiltguild.org
mailto:drjudy.rashid@gmail.com
http://www.gatecityquiltguild.org/

